
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 6th June 2025 

STAFFING UPDATE & CLASSES FOR 2025-2026 

Dear parents / carers,  

I write to you with a staffing update and also information on class structures from September 2025.  

Last year, following the departure of Miss Leary, Mrs Grady, who joined our school as a Teaching 

Assistant in December 2023, stepped up temporarily into the role of class teacher in EYFS for this 

year. Her many years of experience as an EYFS and KS1 teacher previously in her career ensured a 

seamless transition into this role. Mrs Grady will be leaving us this summer, but will not be going far 

as she has accepted a teaching position in EYFS within another WPT school. I’d like to thank her for 

all her efforts during her time at Aston Hall, and wish her the very best for the future.  

I would also like to introduce a new member of teaching staff to Aston Hall from September as we 

welcome Miss Bartholomew. Miss Bartholomew will be a familiar face and name to many of our KS1 

children and parents/carers. She is joining us in September having gained a range of experience 

across KS1 and KS2 in other primary schools within our trust during her teacher training, including 

Aston Hall during this academic year. She joins us in September as a newly qualified teacher. You will 

see plenty of Miss Bartholomew during the final few weeks of term as she joins us for various events 

and transition in advance of September.  

Following these changes in staffing, we are now in a position to confirm our class structures for 

September 2025 and I will be writing to you in the next few weeks to confirm which class your child 

is in next year. This information will be shared in good time in advance of our open evening/meet 

the teacher event on Wednesday 2nd July. Any questions, please ask.  

Classes 2025-26 

 

FS2T – Mrs Thompson    FS2W – Ms Woodcock 

Y1AP – Miss Poole    Y1/2MH – Mrs Hicks  Y2GD – Mrs Ditchburn 

Y3PB – Mrs Peach & Mrs Booth   Y3/4CB – Miss Bartholomew Y4HS – Mr Steeple 

Y5LD – Miss Davenport    Y5/6ME – Miss Ellis  Y6AC – Miss Cochrane 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Mr S Holmes 

Headteacher  


